
February 11, 2024              
 

 
 

, thank you for joining us today! 
 

9:00 AM – Sunday School 

9:45 AM – Praise & Worship – Darren Miller  

Message – Josh Berkshire  
 

LHCF, 501 N. Indiana Ave, Goshen, IN  46528 

www.lhcfgoshen.com  

YouTube – Living Hope Christian Fellowship-Goshen 

MONTHLY MISSION for February is Adult-Teen Challenge 
  
                                                                                                                                         

 

MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST is this Saturday, February 17 at 7 AM. 

A PACK OF GIFT CARDS and retail membership cards were found at the church 

last Sunday.  Please contact someone from the Leadership Team if you or 

someone you know would like to have these cards back.   

JOIN US FOR A FELLOWSHIP meal next Sunday, February 18.  Adult-Teen 

Challenge will be joining us for the meal so please bring plenty of food.  The 

food committee will provide meat and potatoes.  Please bring salads, desserts, 

or other items to complete the meal. Dan Gingerich’s care group is to help with 

clean up.   

PLEASE KEEP PRAYING for the brothers who God is calling to serve as an Elder.    

THERE IS A SIGN-UP sheet for the Serve Your City study that we’re doing on 

Wednesday evenings in March, for those who are currently not in a small group.  

Signing up and participating in the study doesn’t commit you to a small group 

after the study is completed.  You must sign up to receive a book for the study.  

Those already in a small group will automatically get a book for the study.  

 ACTIVITIES REVIEW MEETING is on Wednesday, February 28 at 6:30 PM.    

KIERRA YODER IS PLANNING on doing a short-term mission trip this summer to 

Cambodia and Thailand.  She will be serving with World Race Missions for 2 months.  

There is a pancake and sausage breakfast fundraiser planned for Sunday, February 25 

at LHCF from 8 AM – 9 AM before Sunday school.  Everyone is welcome.   

THANK YOU, CHURCH FAMILY, for all the prayers, visits, kind words, hugs, cards, phone 

calls, the beautiful ‘Peace Lily’ plant, etc. during my dear sister Iola’s hospital stay, her 

passing and funeral.  Also, for the delicious meal.  All was and is deeply appreciated! 

May God bless you.   – Waneta Miller & family  

THANK YOU for your prayers on behalf of Lester and our family.  Also thank you for the 

beautiful floral arrangement that Lester received this week to brighten his day.  

Blessings to you all.     – Lester & Marilyn Mast  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Our Prayer Walk in the neighborhood will be every first Sunday of the Month following 

our church service.  (Weather permitting)  

 

 

 

Chris Eigsti – Health concerns  

Jon Sommer’s family – Gospel Echoes Ministry   

Homes along Denver St.  

 

 

Saturday, February 17 – Men’s Prayer Breakfast  

Sunday, February 18 – Adult-Teen Challenge  

Sunday, February 25 – Jason Miller  

Wednesday, February 28 – Activities Review Meeting   

   

 

Monday the 12th – Josie Berkshire  

Thursday the 15 – Erin Hostetler  

Saturday the 17th – Georgia Miller  

  

 

  

Wednesday the 14th – Bible Study 


